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 The Pony Express
           Breaking Free TRC Newsletter

2017 Fall
In this issue you will find:

Capital Campaign



Rider Highlight - Abby
Duck Derby Fundraiser 


Volunteer Highlight - Sherry 
Center Announcements


Equine Highlight - Turtle
Capital Campaign Continues
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Riders were able to move back home to the Breaking Free property in July of this year! After breaking ground this spring we were able to move all operations, horses and programs back to our home property in Norwich once the covered arena was complete. 
The Capital Campaign continues to finish enclosing the classroom area allowing for programs to continue through the cold weather months and to enclose the arena with walls to allow our sensitive riders year around therapeutic riding. 
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Our riders, families, and volunteers are excited for the future of Breaking Free. These steps all build towards setting Breaking Free on the path to help many more in our community for years to come. You can help the campaign through monetary donations or in kind donations of labor, materials and equipment. 

Current Material Needs:

Add-On (classroom, restrooms, office):

Arena:


20 of 23/32 tongue & grove subfloor


Steel Siding for Walls


52 of 2"x8"x10'






Large end Doors


16 of 2"x8"x16'


6 of 4"x4"x8' pressure treated posts


14 rolls of R13x15" wide paper backed insulation

Duck Derby Fundraiser

The 2nd Duck Derby Fundraiser was a huge success! We were able to more than double our profit from last year to $7961 this year. We could not have done any of this without all the generous donations and sponsorships. 
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The day consisted of a kids zone with a petting zoo, bounce house, and face painting, live and silent auctions, live entertainment by the Wayfarers, demonstrations from Gone to the Dogs and our local Wildlife Officer, and of course the Duck Derby race. 
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The profits from this event went right back into the therapeutic riding program for riders with disabilities and our Horses for Heroes program for local military veterans.

We hope you were able to make it out to enjoy the day and if not we hope to see you at next year's event! If you are interested in helping on the 2018 Duck Derby committee please contact the office as we will begin planning for next year's fundraiser soon. 

Thank you to the following supporters: 
[image: image7.jpg]


Shirley K's Storage Trays
Lepi Enterprises, Inc.
Ridenour Family
Lake's Aussies
Brian Addis Architect
Cambridge Medical Associates
Realty First
Gene Moore Insurance 
Petta Enterprises
Faded Barber Shop
McQuains Machine Shop
Brenwood Salon
Army Reserve Recruiters
Bob Evans Restaurant 
Fink's Harley Davidson
Zanesville Neighborhood Church
Endless Summer Fishing Charters
Hurst, Hurst, Masterson, Moorehead, Meyer, Cork, Dilley, Norman, Mauller, Weaver, Miles, Hockenberry, Talbott, Murphy, Birch Families
Horse Show  - Having Fun Horsing Around
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The annual fun show was held on September 10 this year under the new arena roof. We had 21 riders competing and showing off what they had learned this year in our Assisted and Unassisted classes as well as our new Showmanship class. 
The afternoon began with the dedication of the new arena to all of our wonderful riders. The fun carried to the barn after the show for the Horse Birthday Party where all of our amazing horses passed out candy to each child in attendance. 
Volunteer Recognition - Taking time to say THANK YOU!
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NONE of Breaking Free would be possible without our dedicated Volunteers! We cannot say Thank You enough to them for all of their countless hours of hard work. On September 2 we took the time to gather the Volunteers around food and fun to show our appreciation. 
Riders and families, please take the time before the end of the year to thank your volunteers for their countless hours of help and hard work. 
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New instructor brings new exciting program 

Breaking Free welcomes Courtney Blaney as our new Equine Specialist in Mental Health and Learning. As Courtney works to partner with area therapists and agencies, she is holding Family Enrichment Program, a groundwork program which uses equine assisted learning to promote life skills, communication and much more.  
Center Announcements
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Winter Feeders Needed
As our programs slow down through the winter months, work on the farm does not. We are needing several people to volunteer as horse feeders through the winter. We work in teams of 2 to make sure the horses receive the best care through the colder months. If you are interested in helping in this manner please contact the office. 
Schedule 
Breaking Free horses will be in several parades in November. Please come out to walk or ride in the truck for the parades. We always have such fun and it is a great way to spread Breaking Free's mission. If you would like to donate candy for the parades, you can bring with you or drop off at the office. The following holiday events are on the schedule:

November 18 Zanesville Christmas Parade 10am and the Colony Square Mall

November 19 South Zanesville Parade 2pm

November 27 New Concord Christmas Parade 6:30pm

December 1 Festival of Trees Auction Entry

December 1,2,8,9 6-9pm ponies will be in the Live Nativity Downtown Cambridge by the Courthouse

Intro to Horses Clinic
Thursdays 5-7pm December 7, 14, 21, 28. The cost for the 4 weeks will be $50. Topics will include horse care and safety, riding disciplines and careers, grooming and tacking, into to riding. The classes will be a combination of groundwork and riding (last 2 weeks). The classes are geared towards youth participants but anyone is welcome.  Minimum of 8 participants needed.
Therapeutic Riding Continuing 
Therapeutic lessons will continue on Tuesday evenings through the end of December. Please contact the office if you are a returning rider looking to pick backup or a new rider wanting to come see what it is all about.  The final classes of the year will be December 5, 12, 19, 26, cost for the 4 weeks will be $133 ***This class will only be scheduled if there is enough rider AND volunteer interest so please let the office know asap if you are interested.  
Sign up for Beginner Riding Lessons
Spots are still available in the beginner riding lessons on Wednesday evenings. These lessons for beginner to intermediate riders are fun ways to get some time in the saddle. The fun, no pressure atmosphere makes learning enjoyable. The final classes of the year will be December 6, 13, 20, 27, cost for the 4 weeks will be $133 ***This class will only be scheduled if there is enough rider AND volunteer interest so please let the office know asap if you are interested.  

Veteran's Horses for Heroes

Breaking Free is looking to partner with area Veterans programs for equine and farm activities focused on Veterans. Please contact us to see how we can partner for this program. 
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Rider Highlight – Abby
We have been enjoying the presence of Miss Abby for 6 years now. Abby is always eager to greet her horse Jasmine with a smile and interact with her volunteers. One of her favorite things to do is listen to music while she rides.  
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Volunteer Highlight – Sherry
Sherry brought her horse knowledge to the center 4 years ago and has been a huge asset in the handling and training of our horses. As a current board member she has been actively involved in all aspects of the center from fundraising to horse leading. 
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Equine Highlight – Turtle
As a great great grandson of Secretariat, one would think Turtle would have been destined for greatness on the race track. But as our 7 year old Thoroughbred can attest, trail riding is more his speed. Once Turtle came to the center 2 years ago he quickly became a favorite of riders and volunteers. 
If you have not liked us on Facebook "Breaking Free Therapeutic Riding Center Inc" please do so that you can keep up to date on all the happenings. Volunteers in addition to the center Facebook there is also a group you can request to join "Breaking Free TRC Volunteer Team"










